Registration for Pravasi Bhartiya Divas (PBD)

The Consulate General of India in Johannesburg request all friends in Indian Diaspora in South Africa to register, if they have not already done so, to participate at 14th Pravasi Bhartiya Divas (PBD) Convention 2017, which is being held in Bengaluru on 07-09 January, 2017.  All the details are available online at pbdindia.gov.in.  Registration is still open and you can register online.  It will be an excellent opportunity for you to become a part of the deliberations on the policies to be made by the Government of India for the welfare of Indian Diaspora and to network with Indian Ministers, Chief Minister, top businessmen and creme-de-la-creme of Indian diaspora from all over the world.  The next PBD Convention will be held only after two years. So, do not miss this opportunity to be a part of the largest gathering of Indian diaspora at one place. 

 

